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As a parent of a student in Oregon I oppose HB 1583. This bill restricts local school 

boards from directing curriculum in schools. It is the job of the School Board, voted 

on  

by each community, to oversee and approve any material presented to students in 

that  

community. This bill will further separate parent control over their children, and 

prevent  

their voices from being heard. 

The purpose of public education is to teach basic learning fundamentals: READING,  

WRITING, and MATHEMATICS, subjects in which our state is among the worst 

ranked  

in the country. Regardless of political affiliation, until that humiliating fact is remedied,  

these subjects are the sole areas our schools, boards, faculty's, and politicians 

should  

be focused.  

Please VOTE NO on HB 1583 


